December 31, 2010

Mallaig Legion Box 171 Mallaig, AB T0A 2K0

Dear Sirs:

Please accept this letter as a show of support in principle from the County of St. Paul for your grant application through the New Horizons for Seniors Program for funding to commence Phase III of the Legion Hall repairs, which will include a new kitchen and bar and upgrading the basement.

County Council realizes that various groups in the community utilize the Legion Hall and feel that these upgrades would be very beneficial. Organizations such as the Mallaig Legion are the hub of our community.

We commend you on your continued commitment to the community and wish you success with your grant application.

Yours truly,

Sheila Kitz, CLGM Chief Administrative Officer

/pjc